
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Lifetime Pet Licensing

ABOUT THE CHANGE 

Register your pet by: January 31, 2025
Cost: $40.00 each (One Time Fee)
Tags: Free of charge, including replacements for lost tags
More Information: www.marwayne.ca

The Village of Marwayne will be implementing Lifetime Pet Licenses effective January 1, 2025. This 
change comes as a result of the fact that the Lloydminster Society for the Prevention of Cruelty 

to Animals (SPCA) is often at capacity and the Village has no where to bring stray dogs and cats 
at large within the community. With the colder weather upon us, we want to be able to reunite 

animals with their respective owners as quickly as possible and avoid the risk of any animal being 
denied care by the SPCA and released as a result. Unfortunately, the Village of Marwayne is not 
able to care for, or provide temporary shelter for, any animal that is found at large and turned 

away by the Lloydminster SPCA. We are hopeful that the implementation of a lifetime pet license 
will encourage a larger portion of our residents to register their animals so that no dog or cat is 

left outside without the care and attention they deserve this winter and beyond. 

Simply fill out the pet licensing form with a one time pet licensing fee of $40 and return to the 
Village office no later than January 31, 2025. Forms and pet licensing information can be found 
on the Village of Marwayne website or can be picked up at the Village Administration Office 

during regular business hours (Tuesday through Thursday 8:00-4:30pm). 




